HOOGHLY MOHSIN COLLEGE

NOTICE
No. 185/2025 Date: 23/06/2025

In continuation of our earlier notice no. 177/2025 dated 16.06.2025, it is notified for
information of all concerned that the college's bank account number for fees payment of
P.G. Semester - IV Examinations 2025 (under CBCS) has been changed. The new details

are as follows:

- Bank Name: [State Bank of India]

- Account Number: [34960733056]

- Name of Account Holder:  [Principal Hooghly Mohsin College]
- Branch: [Akhanbazar, Chinsurah]

- IFSC Code: [SBIN0000056]

All P.G. Semester - IV Examinations 2025 (ﬁnder CBCS) students are requested to note

the new account details and use them for future fee payments.

Important: Please ensure to update the new account details in your records to avoid any

discrepancies.

For any queries or concerns, please contact the college office.
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